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To: Senior Director, Space Services and International 

Engineering, Planning and Standards Branch 
Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada 
235 Queen Street, (6th Floor, East Floor) 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1A OH5  

 
 
Via email: satelliteauthorization-autorisationsatellite@ised-isde.gc.ca 
 
 
Subject: Canada Gazette Notice No. SMSE-009-21, Consultation on Updates to the 

Licensing and Fee Framework for Earth Stations and Space Stations in Canada 
– Comments 

 
1. In accordance with the procedure set out by Innovation, Science and Economic 
Development Canada (the Department or ISED) in Notice No. SMSE-009-21, Consultation on 
Updates to the Licensing and Fee Framework for Earth Stations and Space Stations in Canada 
(the Consultation), issued in the Canada Gazette, Part 1 on 14 August 2021, we are providing 
comments on behalf of BCE Inc. on the proposed updates to the licensing and fee framework. 
 
2. Thank you for the opportunity to provide our input and comments on this consultation.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael MacInnis 
Vice President – Regulatory Affairs 
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